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June 5, 2025 
 
To:  Faculty, Staff, and Students, Faculty of Kinesiology and Recreation Management 
 
From: Dr. Diane Hiebert-Murphy, Provost and Vice-President (Academic)  
 
Re:  Dean Search, Faculty of Kinesiology and Recreation Management 
 

 
The Presidential Advisory Committee to appoint a new Dean, Faculty of Kinesiology and Recreation 
Management has convened and initiated the search process. This will be comprehensive in scope 
with an integral portion being a process of consultation.  
 
If you have not yet had the opportunity to share your feedback, we invite you to do so by 
completing a brief questionnaire, by clicking here. Your responses will be submitted directly to 
Laverne Smith & Associates and will be held in the strictest confidence. Including your name is 
optional.  
 
Your input will be used in the development of the position profile. Please complete your 
questionnaire by June 18, 2025. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to provide the Presidential Advisory Committee with your input and 
advice, and please feel free to contact Rowena Krentz should you have any questions about this 
search process.  
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/UManitobaKinRec
mailto:Rowena.Krentz@umanitoba.ca

